
From: Dwayne Hunt [mailto:dhunt@whidbey.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 02, 2009 2:43 PM 
To: Ingram, Penny (UTC); publicworks@co.whatcom.wa.us 
Subject: Point Recycling and Refuse 
 
Penny Ingrahm and Jon Hutchins, 
  
I am not a supporter of Arthur Wilkowski  as I feel he had let down the residents  of Point Roberts by 
cancelling roadside pickup with the excuse that the present contact was uneconomical to operate. If he 
had opened his books as the court ordered which he would not. I find that his argument is suspect. 
Notwithstanding the above I would like to suggest that the Whatcom County council withdraw the 
waiver which releases summer and weekenders from taking roadside collection.  
If this was in place it should make the operation workable to whoever got the contract and possibly may 
be able to lower the pickup costs to all residents. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Dwayne Hunt, 
1657 Edwards Drive. 
Point Roberts, WA. 
  
  
 


